

## **Kress Event Center Closure**

## **Attention Members:**

The Kress Events Center and University Recreation services will be closing Friday March 13th at 9pm through Sunday March 29<sup>th</sup>.

UW-Green Bay continues to monitor the spread of COVID-19 (Coronavirus) and strategize to keep students, faculty and staff, and the community safe from potential transmission. University leadership is meeting daily to assess the situation and make the necessary decisions. We will announce updates every Wednesday or more frequently if required.

The closure is directed by University Leadership consistent with guidance from the CDC, Wisconsin Department of Health Services, UW System and the Brown County Health Department our goal is containment.

The UREC staff will review membership fees and membership extensions, further information to follow.

University Recreation realizes the inconveniences this places on our members and the services we provide.

Thank you,

**UREC Staff**